In 2009 MIOS organised two Mobility projects within EU Lifelong Learning Programme - Leonardo. Three students from our school went to UK for three weeks and a teacher went for a week. However, our Leonardo work does not stop there. In 2010 we would like to try and enter into a Partnership with schools and other organisations in EU countries. We went to a Leonardo Contact Seminar in Dublin and met a representative of a Macedonian private Hairdressing school AKADEMIJA LEONTIC.  Together, we are now looking for partners in EU countries to establish a 2 year Partnership that will enable teachers and trainees to exchange ideas and experiences in multiple mobilities/visits. We have prepared a kind of an “invitation” that we are posting here in case someone out there is looking. 
We are two schools from two different European Countries.

Macedonia – Private Secondary school AKADEMIJA LEONTIC Skopje

Contact person: Vaska Leontic at leontic@leontic.com.mk

Croatia – MIOS, Industry and Trade Vocational School, Karlovac

Contact person: Dragana Boljesic Knezevic at dadaboljesic@yahoo.com.au

We met at the Dublin Leonardo Contact Seminar and decided to enter into a Partnership. However, we need more partners and would like to use this opportunity to explain what we would like to do.

We would like to enter into a partnership with schools and organisations that are interested in comparing vocational education models and looking to learn from these experiences and work together on

· Developing of guidance and advice on VET

· Reinforcing or creating closer links of VET with working life

· Supporting the development of national qualifications frameworks in relation to the European Qualification Framework

· Improving the qualification of teachers and trainers

The Croatian school would like to find partners to develop a standard teaching module for building technicians that incorporates different aspects of building for sustainable living/development. The result of this partnership will be a set of units ready for use in classrooms that prepare young adults for their future jobs in building industry. 

The Macedonian and the Croatian school would like to find partners willing to work with them on developing training modules for hairdressers that cover the following topics: traditional art of wig making and hair modelling for theatre; traditional hair styling in different countries/cultures; modern hair cutting and styling practises in different countries. We feel that while it is important to stay abreast with new developments in hairdressing, that it is equally important to make sure that old skills are brought back to life. 

The Croatian school MIOS is also looking for a partner to work on developing a training module for bakers. We would like to export our knowledge and skills and import those of baking professionals form other European countries. 

Please forward this message to schools and organisations in your country that might be interested in entering into Partnership with us.

Best regards,

Dragana Boljesic Knezevic, prof.
MIOS Karlovac

